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Conservative Amendment to Motion 2:  

 
This Council is mindful of changes to the system of future cover in Wyre Forest, 

including the impact on response times.  It notes that the Fire and Rescue Authority 
is consulting on potential locations for the new emergency services hub, following its 

decision in principle to approve the hub subject to finding a satisfactory location.  
 
The Council supports the Fire and Rescue Authority in ensuring that there is 

adequate and appropriate cover in for Wyre Forest.  The Council welcomes the 
multi-million investment in Wyre Forest.  It supports the Fire and Rescue Authority’s 

intention not to close any of the existing stations until the hub is open and notes that 
there is no intention to reduce any on-call fire fighting crewing levels as a result of 
the move.  

 


